
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Holden Clough PE Kit Policy 

  
Below is the school's PE kit policy.  It is vital parents/carers try and adhere to this policy, 
inkeeping with the high standards and expectations we are aiming to promote within our PE 
lessons.  
 
  

1. P.E. Bag with drawstring or backpack.  
2. Black shorts or leggings. 
3. Plain white round neck T-shirt without logo or slogan.  
4. Trainers/plimsolls. 
5. Socks - if tights are worn to school. 

  
 
- Shorts and T-shirts should not be baggy as these can be a hazard when using the 
gymnastics equipment. 
 
- From Year 3 children will need trainers and jumpers or tracksuits for outdoor winter 
games. School shoes cannot be worn for PE. 
  
-All pieces of Kit and bags should have the name of your child in/on.   
 
-Jewellery should not be worn during PE lessons.  In the case of earrings where studs cannot 
be removed they should be taped up or covered preferably with plasters. However, no 
earrings are permitted if your child attends school swimming lessons.    
 
Should children not bring the correct PE kit they will be issued with a communal school PE 
kit to wear during their PE session. This is to ensure full child participation in Physical 
Education lessons.  
 


